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EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Remaining Boies Ranch Area Pit Closure Plans
1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 6, 2014 at 10:07 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, Patrick Abbott <patrick.abbott@whiting.com>

Amber,

Please scan upload this email as, "Remediation Investigation update" to the following locations...

335705
335974
335628
335879

Kris Neidel                                                             
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097

   

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Patrick Abbott <patrick.abbott@whiting.com>
Date: Fri, Jun 6, 2014 at 9:38 AM
Subject: Remaining Boies Ranch Area Pit Closure Plans
To: "kris.neidel@state.co.us" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>
Cc: Jeanette Liang <jeanette.liang@whiting.com>, Kyle Waggoner <kyle.waggoner@whiting.com>

Mr. Neidel,
 
Per our earlier phone conversation, the following summarizes Whiting’s plan to bring closure to the
remaining 5 pits in the Boies Ranch area (Federal 397-3K-K3, Federal 397-3G-G1 NE & SW, Boies C-27A-H3,
Boies C-28P-P3) :
 
Tuesday May 27th a Request For Proposal was sent out via email to several contractors.
 
Wednesday June 11th a pre-bid meeting will be held at the Boies Ranch field office along with visits to
each of the 5 pits to be remediated.
 
Friday June 27th all proposals are due to Whiting for review.
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Friday July 4th all workplans are due to Whiting for review.
 
Early July, selection of contractors and submittal of the work plans and Form 27’s to COGCC.
 
Begin remediation in July upon approval from the COGCC.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
 

Patrick Abbott 
Environmental Coordinator III
Whiting Petroleum Corporation
 and its wholly owned subsidiary

Whiting Oil and Gas Corporation
2500 County Road 26
Rifle, CO 81650

Cell (970) 549-6944
patrick.abbott@whiting.com
www.whiting.com

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the

reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or

copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us

immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer.
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